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Action Item 5.6   
 
Topic: Mathematics Faculty Resignation 
  
Mission: Sauk Valley Community College is dedicated to teaching and 

scholarship while engaging the community in lifelong learning, public 
service, and economic development. 

 
Presented By:  Drs. David Hellmich and Jon Mandrell 
 
Presentation:          

Professor Scott VanZuiden has submitted his intent to retire as a Professor of 
Mathematics from Sauk Valley Community College effective May 31, 2025.  Scott is a very 
nurturing and caring instructor.  His dedication to working with students at varying levels is 
apparent in his personal and individualized instructional strategies.  Scott is well-organized and 
collaborative and fosters peer-to-peer instruction.  His attention to creating a supportive learning 
environment for students is special.  Sauk’s math department is a much richer group and the 
instructional quality is always raised because of Scott’s superb instruction.  We thank Scott for 
his service and dedication to SVCC, our community, and our students. 
  
Recommendation:   
 The administration recommends the Board approve the retirement of Scott VanZuiden as 
a Professor of Mathematics effective May 31, 2025 
  




